R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2720
Therriault, John :
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of mary ann sorokie
<marysoro@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:10 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

- Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the Hllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
mary ann sorokie

60640-7422
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2721

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kathy Eckert
’ <kathyanneckert@gmail.com>.

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:10 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbaéks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urgé you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kathy Eckert

61761-3718
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4 /22
Iherriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sandi Ross
<sandiross@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:10 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illmous Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundWater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sandi Ross

60304-1508
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7723
Therriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brian Earley
<bd_earley@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:10 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, iL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ’

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Brian Earley

60586-6630
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2/24-
Therriault, John

S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Nancy Leonard
<nanleonard@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lifinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Nancy Leonard

444 S Ashland Ave

La Grange, IL 60525-6310
(708) 482-4293
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2~/2°-

‘Therriault, John
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From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Cynthia Linton
<cynthialinton1@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014 ‘

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

{ am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
‘drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first stéps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. ‘

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Cynthia Linton

990 N Lake Shore Dr Apt 15e

Chicago, IL 60611-1374
(312) 944-6516
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7726~

Therriault, John

S S S
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Daniel Hebreard
<dhebreard@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lam writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Daniel Hebreard

2913 Williams Dr

Woodridge, IL 60517-1921
(630) 849-1505
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #71 -127-
Therriault, John ‘
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nancy Baﬂey <bailey-
n@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6: 40 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: : Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and grou’ndwater contamination from
livestock waste. .

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Nancy Bailey

60408-1905
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2 /28"

Therriault, John

e o
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michael Runyon <run1950
@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:40 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Iliinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the '
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving productibn area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other probiems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. h

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Michael Runyon

60189-6540
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7729

Therriault, John

s i
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Donald McGovern <mcgov4
@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:39 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

_Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5} types and capacity of waste storage
structures. .

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge' you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Donald McGovern

60558-1206
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- R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-/30-
Therriault, John :
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Andi Lamoreaux
<jslx@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:39 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Andi Lamoreaux

21 W Goethe St Apt 8b

Chicago, IL 60610-8295
(312) 649-1614
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 /31~

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Runyon
<run1950@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:39 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

[ am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Michael Runyon

1207 S Sumner St
Wheaton, 1L 60189-6540
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4732

Therriault, John

B
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Omar Santos
<omar.santos@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:10 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. flames Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Omar Santos

60124-4339
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #% /33"

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Maureen Verwiel
<moemck@juno.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:10 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
focation, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hiinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Maureen Verwiel

60614-4011
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #1734
Therriault, John ‘

Savi v
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of sharon davidson
<davidsonsharon@rocketmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:10 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, Il 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--iImproving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

-—-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
sharon davidson

61523
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' R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7735

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Stephen Anderson
<anderson.e@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, I 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--iImproving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other prablems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent ieaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Stephen Anderson

60015-3031
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #% /36
Therriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kathy Sanders <kat3900
@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Ilhnoas Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kathy Sanders

60540-5121
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #77/37-

Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Fred Alcocer
<fredalcocer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from -
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent ieaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge' you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for-better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Fred Alcocer

61531-1007
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 /38"
Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Brubacher
’ <brubacher54@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

lan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I'am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chem?cals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Michael Brubacher

444 W Saint James Pl

Chicago, IL 60614-2748
(917) 359-9460
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2 /39"
Therriault, John

S
From: Environment lllinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Omar Santos
<omar.santos@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lliinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Omar Santos

355 Victoria Ln
Elgin, IL 60124-4339
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Therriault, John

R
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sally Robinson
<sallyrob@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Polll{tion Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Sally Robinson

123 Deepwood Ct

Barrington, IL 60010-8605
(322) 833-1739
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dorothy Stoner
' <dorothystoner@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:40 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. ' :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine ihspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Dorothy Stoner

60103-1939
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of kathryn jonas <kjonas2782
@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:40 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the:
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

-—-Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probabtllty of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase dcstance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
kathryn jonas

60302-2964-
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Th'erriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kimberly Warner-Blodgett
<kseamonk@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:39 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

—Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. - :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. :

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. g

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Warner-Blodgett

61832-1323
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From: _ Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jean Furlan <jurlan611
@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:39 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs l’acking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3} number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jean Furlan

60005-3028
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Therriault, John

From: Environment llinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ingrid Verhuist
<ingridverhulst@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:38 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subiject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lAam writing in support of the illinois Poilution Control Board's prbposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Ingrid Verhulst

5520 N Glenwood Ave
Chicago, IL 60640-1217
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Therriault, John

TSR S
From: ' Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kathryn Jonas
<kjonas2782@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:38 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms,

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lilinois's rivers and streams.

Uncontaminated water is necessary for life, all life, including your children's. Your obligation is to protect it.
Sincerely,

Kathryn Jonas

124 S East Ave

Oak Park, IL 60302-2964
(708) 524-0036
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From: ' Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jay Blanton
<jarblanto@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:38 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

IHlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Poilution Control Board,

lam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollutlon But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Jay Blanton

2710 Princeton Ave
Evanston, IL 60201-4945
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Therriault, John

e i o
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dan Girzadas Il <dgirzadas3
@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

ir. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste,

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Dan Girzadas i

60463-1721"

83



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2749

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Vreni Naess
<vnaess@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Vreni Naess

60615-5918
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of joe dailey
<777just.us@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

 CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape' and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
joe dailey

60901
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l:I'herriault, John

B
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of NANCY JENKINS
© <josephexeljenkins@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
NANCY JENKINS

54501
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jim Miller
<jahemiller@earthlink.net>
Sent: ' Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the {llinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters,

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jim Miller

60565-1610
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Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jane Majewski
<walknsing@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we Ibve and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams and protecting the health of all people in the state of lilinois
that use these resources. :

Sincerely,
Jane Majewski
4114 Crimson Dr

Hoffman Estates, IL 60192-1212
(847) 991-7636
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of E. Kroeker
<themoonhour@hotmail.com>
Sent: : Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:40 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the llinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)A

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
E. Kroeker

62901-2444°
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sandi Redman

<sandiredman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:40 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023 -

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sandi Redman

60077-2456
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Alicia Zody
<uhlishuh@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:40 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the heaith of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Alicia Zody

62441-1178"
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Therriauilt, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Vincent Marneffe
<vincent.marneffe@skynet.be> '

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:40 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Deér Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the llfinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Vincent Marneffe

01325
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Therriault, John

o
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Roseann Plasencia <rmp50
@ameritech.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:39 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Roseann Plasencia

60803-3921
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Therriault, John

S e
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Julia Wade <dragongal35
@yahoo.com>
Sent: ' Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:39 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. ) . :

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distahce from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the [llinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Julia Wade

60004-4631
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Therriault, John

Loonninis ‘ R

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Oriana Spizzo
: <oriana.spizzo@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:39 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
- 100 W. Randolph St.

Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the fllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Oriana Spizzo

62220-2661"
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From: Food & Water Watch <ad@ﬁ~watch.org> on behalf of Mary Kage
<maryann3k@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 439 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
_structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

-Improving land application requ‘irements‘to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requxrements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine mspectlons for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollutlon Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mary Kage

60641-1913

96



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #%/62-
Therriault, John

S S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Margaret Schneider
<marges6701@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:10 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Margaret Schneider

60565-1503
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Therriault, John

s S e S S S

From: : Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bill Donnelly <wdon708
@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:10 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. _ :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bill Donnelly

60302-1505
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lynn Barron <Ibarron@iitri.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:40 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Lynn Barron

60616-3717
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Therriauit, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Eric Jensen <bonzo37
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:40 PM

To: ' Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL. 60601
Déar Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Iilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollutlon Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Eric Jensen

60194-4123
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Sentby: RobertKestigar 7735689634 R2031/2£023BHLEDplgf1d/14 - COMMENT 44766

Robert Kastigar

5101 N Central Park Ave Apt 1

Chigarn JE ANG2S-5909 -
Jan 13, 2014

Tlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing in support of the Hlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and
depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to;

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our tivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know
where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and
I'hope that you will fully support them.

We do not need all this manure spread around by factory farms. They should provide their own treatment
plants as part of their “farm”.

Sincerely,

Robert Kastigar



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2767
Therriault, John |
%

From: ; Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of wayne leonard
. <wpshep@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:12 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

-

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’ ~

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
wayne leonard

60107-6623



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2 /68"

Therriault, John
R R
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Luis Sanmiguel
_ <luisrsanmiguel@earthlink.net>
Sent: : Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:39 PM
To: ' Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Boérd,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factpry farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water :

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. '

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Luis Sanmiguel

19601 Franjo Rd

Cutler Bay, FL 33157-8843
(305) 971-0354
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jacqueline Glass
<jacquelineglass17@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:11 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the IIImous Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulatlon of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operatlons

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probébility of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. »

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the llfinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jacqueline Glass

62223-7006

66



